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From: Lauren Jensen
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Oppose 210966
Date: Thursday, December 9, 2021 5:45:08 PM


Hello, I'm reaching out to share my concerns about proposed ordinance 210966.  The bike
lanes that currently exist in the 3rd district as well as other districts across our city are critical
to the safety of our citizens and align with the Safe Streets and Vision Zero goals of our city.
This ordinance will not only use tax dollars to remove a safer transit method that has seen
much support in our community, but sets a precedent that complaints about trash are more
important than the lives of our neighbors. 
My husband uses the new Gillham route to commute to work from the 5th District to
downtown. The peace of mind that I have now compared to when he would battle rush hour
traffic on Paseo and Gillham each morning has improved our quality of life. I hope the same
for residents of the 3rd district and I hope you'll reconsider this amendment. 
Thank you,
Lauren Jensen
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